
April 24, 2017

Robert Adams, P.E.
Adams Engineering
8951 Cypress Waters Blvd, Suite 150
Dallas, TX 75019



Re:	McDonald’s Rebuild - 1501 Coors Blvd NW
Erosion and Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 2-28-17 (J11E037)


Dear Mr. Adams,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-13-17, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to be included in the Work Order construction plans.

	Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
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